
25 Adelaide St. E 
Suite 1602 
Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 
 
 
 
 
 
February 19, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

Re: Union Gas Limited 2014 Rates Application, EB-2013-0365 
 

On February 18, the Industrial Gas Users Association ("IGUA") and Canadian 
Manufacturers & Exporters ("CME") filed a letter with the Ontario Energy Board 
regarding time and costs incurred regarding resolution of the complicated Parkway 
Delivery Obligation issue. 
 
It is APPrO’s view, as a participant in this matter, that these parties spent considerable 
time with Union to work through a solution. Had they not done so, the time (and costs) 
spent by the larger group would have been substantially greater, and the likelihood that 
a settlement could be reached would have been much lower. 
 
We therefore support their request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
David Butters 
President & CEO 
 
[Filed electronically] 


